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Children in Need 2017
Friday 17th November

Dear Parents/ Carers,

I am pleased to let you know that this year the school is supporting BBC Children in Need.  Pupils from the fundraising group will be helping the staff to organize the following activities for the children to enjoy.

Dress down and wear spots.  

Pupils can dress down and wear spots for a donation of 50p. (£1 per family of 3)  Pupils will get together for an assembly on the Friday morning to show off their spots and hear a bit more about the work of Children in Need.
Pudsey Bear’s Lucky Square

Pupils, parents and grandparents can choose a lucky square on Pudsey Bear picture.  If you choose the lucky square you will win your very own Pudsey Bear. Each square costs 50p and the winner will be revealed on Friday 17th November.
Pudsey Bear Coin Fill

Pupils will be issued with a Pudsey Bear outline to fill with coins.  Coins can be stuck on using tape.  To fill Pudsey with coppers it takes around £1 and with 5p/10p pieces it is around £5.  Any loose change you have around which can be stuck onto this would be appreciated.

Activities in the Class/Hall/Outdoors
Pupils will be offered a range of activities in the hall including, “Design a Bandana for Pudsey”, face painting and Hunt for Pudsey’s spots.  They will participate in these during the course of the day and there is no charge for these activities.  (Please inform the school if you do not wish your child to have their face painted. Face Painting is an optional activity for the pupils and they do not need to have this if they don’t wish it)
I hope the children will enjoy the opportunity to support a national charity and I thank you for your continued support for what should be a fun day for all.

Gillian Rae & the Fundraising Team
